Cover Photos: View of the Ipswich River between Russell
Street and the South Middleton Dam. Normal streamflow in
this reach is shown in the bottom left photo. Dry riverbed
photo taken during the summer drought of 1999.

Photo courtesy of David Armstrong and Timothy Driskell,
U.S. Geological Survey, Northborough, Mass.
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